
 
 

SzEM-JAM Invitation for Faculty Members 

15th September 2023 – 2 P.M. 

Széchenyi István University 

Management Campus MC-001, Győr 
 

Dear Colleagues! 

The Management of the SzEEDSM Doctoral Program in Business Administration is happy to 

extend an invitation to you to our Semester Opening Celebration. 

According to the tradition in our Doctoral Program, students and faculty members are 

gathering for a Semester Commencement Celebration at the beginning of each semester. 

 For the Fall Semester of the academic year 2023/2024, the management of the SzEEDSM 

Doctoral Program is organizing a SzEM-JAM Session as a combined event for both celebrating the 

opening of the new semester and for providing orientation to students, tutors and mentors concerning 

the requirements and organization of academic work and scientific research within the framework of 

the SzEEDSM Doctoral Program. 

 Participation for all actively enrolled doctoral students is mandatory. 

 During the SzEM-JAM Session representatives of the leadership of the Széchenyi István 

University and the Kautz Gyula Faculty of Economics, together with the management of the Doctoral 

School of Regional and Business Administration Sciences will welcome and orientate students about 

the role of doctoral education at our university. 

 The second part of the SzEM-JAM Session consists in the beginning of hard work: students in 

composed groups are expected to report on their “state of research” according to the actual level of 

advancement in their doctoral education and research. The discussion groups will have a mixed 

composition of students from each cohort. Each report will constitute the flow of discussion in the 

given groups: students and faculty members are supposed to help the understanding of the reports for 

the benefit of the reporting individuals. 

 We are kindly soliciting faculty members for participating and acting as instructors during 

the student presentations in designated discussion groups. Please indicate if you are available and 

willing to be a member to lead the discussions to Orsolya Simon (simon.orsolya@sze.hu ) before 

Friday, 1st September. We thank you for your contribution in advance. 

The final program of the SzEM-JAM Session and the exact composition of the discussion 

groups will be distributed later. 

 We are looking forward to your interest and participation on this amicable event. 

On behalf of the management of the SzEEDSM Doctoral Program, 

with cordial greetings and kind regards, 

 

 

László Imre KOMLÓSI, Ph.D., Dr. h.c. 

director of the SzEEDSM Doctoral Program 

mailto:simon.orsolya@sze.hu


 
 


